Lynn Bielawiec

L s ]
From: sue Errickson |

Sent: Thursday, January 11, 2018 11:25 AM

To: marilee beebe; Lynn Bielawiec; Kim Kowalyshyn

Subject: Fwd: Charter Revision Question

For communication to crc

Sent from my iPad

Begin forwarded message:

From: Bill Eccles
Date: January 11, 2018 at 11:21:15 AM EST

To: Dave Skoczulek _
Ce: I

Subject: Re: Charter Revision Question

I think we approved Scott and Heidi, but both were prior to your term.

I don't think there's good reason to keep this requirement in. I'll forward the question to Steve for
any thoughts he may have.

Thanks,
Bill

OnJan 11, 2018, at 10:22 AM, —wrote:

Sue:

This means that if Steve wants to hire another Lisa, John, Scott or Mike he would need to put it to us for
an approval? This is interesting. From my perspective this is a bit of micro management. | would scrap it
unless Steve could present a reason why it should stay. | would certainly presume he would want it
scrapped for his successors sake. If we had an issue with the manager's hires and fires that shouid be
reflected in his or her performance review and if he or she did want to discuss hireffire it should be done
in an executive session.

Beyond that, | don't remember us ever signing off on a hire. | am trying to think who started after | was
elected to Council.

Dave

----- Original Message-----
From: Sue Errickson
To: Ecdles, Bill
Sent: Thu, Jan 11, 2018 8:53 am
Subject: Charter Revision Question

avidskoz [



Hi guys! Happy New Year!
One of the "Charter Revision Suggestions" was the removal of Section C7-3:
" Employment decisions associated with management directly reporting to
the Town Manager shall be subject to the approval of Council."
What is the Council's opinion of this suggestion?

Input would be appreciated by this Thursday (1/18)

Thank you.





